
Notice of Public Hearing on the 
2022-23 Budget 

The City of Amarillo will conduct a public hearing on the 
proposed 2022-23 budget.   

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s 
budget by $13,211,986 or 21.82%, and of that amount $894,357 
is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax 
roll this year. 

The public hearing will be held on August 16, 2022, 1:00 P.M. at 
the Amarillo City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan Street, in the Council 
Chambers (Room 302).                                

Members of the public are encouraged to attend the hearing and 
express their views. 
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